
 

Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At the end of last week, Year 4 completed their term of swimming lessons.  It has been a real pleasure to see 

both their skill and confidence grow each session.   

Willow Class will now have their weekly PE lessons at school every Thursday afternoon. The focus for the 

second half of summer term will be basketball. 

Starting on Thursday 23rd May, please send your child to school dressed in their PE kit.  We do expect 

children to be dressed in their school PE kit which is: 

Plain black or grey tracksuit bottoms or green shorts 

A white t-shirt 

School jumper 

Appropriate trainers 

We are a proudly inclusive school and we have a clear uniform policy to ensure that no child feels excluded 

or different. We are also mindful of the pressures that families face the media, in particular in relation to 

expensive brands of clothing. Therefore, we ask that you do not send your child to school in branded 

sportswear with visible logos, football kits or hooded tops.  If your child is in incorrect PE kit, they will be 

provided with clean uniform to change into. 

We really appreciate your support and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely,  

Tony McSween 
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